
WCBW-FM, East St. Louis, Illinois (Fac. Id. 83448) 

Renewal Application  

Adherence to Minimum Operating Schedule 

 

University of Northwestern-St. Paul (UNWSP) acquired WCBW-FM on November 1, 2019.  On 

November 25, 2019 the station went silent due to a loss of tower rights, obtaining Special 

Temporary Authority to remain silent (BLSTA-20191126AAK) through June 13, 2019.  After 

extended negotiations for a new tower site fell through, UNWSP sought and obtained an 

extension of WCBW-FM’s temporary authority to remain silent (BLESTA-20190608AAH) 

through November 25, 2020 and as of the time of this filing, is continuing diligent efforts to 

secure a new transmission site for the station.  Upon a resumption of station operations, which 

will likely be via temporary authority at reduced power from a temporary location, UNWSP will 

notify the FCC staff so that the WCBW-FM renewal application can be processed. 


